

L-033/2013/MGMT/COO 25th March 2013

Mr. Majid Al Suleimany Author, Writer and Columnist P.O.Box: 230, Mina Al Fahal Postal Code 116 Sultanate of Oman

Dear Majid,

Subject : Being the Safe Driver!

Thank you very much for the complimentary gift copy of your book "Being the Safe Driver". We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness and initiative in bringing out this publication which is the need of the hour; with the number of accidents in the Sultanate rising at an alarming rate.

As we understand the major cause of accidents is significantly relating to reckless driving and the book provides true accounts that shed light on the value of safety and the defensive driving. Hence, we would like to order 10 copies of your book and our office will contact you for placing the order.

We commend your efforts to educate residents of Oman to take this important issue sincerely.

Wishing you all the very best for your future publications.

With best regards,

Ahmed M. Al Abri Chief Operating Officer

